
Superintendent’s Parent Liaison Committee (SPLC) Minutes 

December 10, 2020 
  

Attendance: 

 
I. Welcome 

 
Dr. O’Toole welcomed everyone to the meeting and the Executive Council introduced themselves to              
the group. 
 

II. COVID Updates 
 
Dr. Sciullo gave an explanation of the COVID Tracker and how the District handles quarantining and                
other aspects of the protocols and processes that are followed.  

 
III. School Based Mental Health - Anna Meighan 

 
● Ms. Anna Meighan, Lead Licensed School Based Therapist, heads the School Based Mental             

Health program through Glade Run Lutheran Services with the District. She explained the             
history and background of Glade Run Lutheran Services.  

● The North Allegheny School District Services are currently in all middle schools, NAI, and NASH               
with the plan to grow and expand to all elementary schools. 

● Ms. Meighan explained what School Based Mental Health is and described the resources             
available to any of our students. 

 
IV. School Counseling - Bryan Kiggins 

 

Kim Aggazio Jennifer Harrison Julie Parker 

Daphne Aglietti Nicole Hoelke Stephanie Saikaly 

Catherine Baker Matt Hreha Jennifer Schroeder 

Dr. Jillian Bichsel Autumn Hughey Dr. Joseph Sciullo 

Dr. James Bradley Darchelle Humphries Melissa Simon 

Leslie DiRenzo Bryan Kiggins Cara Stirling 

Mina Durosko Daneen Leya Brandie Sunday 

Dr. Melissa Friez Jamie Lopez Tiffany Thirkell 

Erin Froehlich Anna Meighan Marijane Treacy 

Sue Gaertner Kelly Oleary Kelly Ubinger 

Paige Hardy Dr. Patrick O’Toole Susan White 



● Mr. Bryan Kiggens, Counseling, shared insights into what feelings/emotions/behaviors our          
students are expressing and ways that they are providing support for them. 
 

V. Positive Behavior and Positive Behavior Intervention Supports - Matt Hreha, Stephanie Saikaly, and             
Kelly Oleary 
 
The above members of the Positive Behavior Support team presented much information on their              
program and they shared that in January, the District will begin implementation of state supported               
Positive Behavior Intervention/Supports. 

 
The meeting ​presentation​ can be found on the North Allegheny website. 
 
The next scheduled virtual SPLC meeting will be January 21, 2021 
 
Minutes Respectfully Submitted by: 
Sally Scherling 

 

https://www.northallegheny.org/cms/lib/PA01001119/Centricity/domain/43/splcpresentations/201210_SplcMeetingPresentation.pdf

